

NOTICE ON EMAIL PHISHING SCAM

Dear Board of Pharmacy Licensee,

We have been alerted to a phishing email scheme being sent to our licensees where the sender is claiming to represent the State of Ohio Board of Pharmacy. They have created a website that mimics the Board's site as an additional step to deceive licensees. Please reference the image of the malicious email below. Please be advised that the email address used by the scammers may differ from the example listed below.

If you have received a message like the one below, please delete it. If you have opened the email, followed the link, and submitted any sensitive information, you are strongly advised to look into setting up credit/fraud alerts and/or a credit freeze.

The Board will continue to monitor this situation and will send any additional updates as needed.

From: State of Ohio Board of Pharmacy prescc@triad.twcbc.com>

Date: December 4, 2020 at 6:48:12 AM EST

Subject: State of Ohio Board of Pharmacy Important Notice

Effective Dec 10, 2020, The State of Ohio Board of Pharmacy require that all license holders validate their profile information on our website. All license holder whose information has not been validated might experience delay in their next license renewal.

Please click on Validate Profile below to login to your account and begin the profile validation process.

VALIDATE PROFILE HERE

Note: This is an automated email. Do NOT reply to this message.